
Nursery Newsletter 
Autumn 2 2022 - 23 

 

Welcome back Nursery!   
 

We hope that you had a restful break and the children are ready for another fantastic term at Wingfield! We 

have many exciting learning opportunities for your child this term and are looking forward to exploring our 

new topic with them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Hardy, Miss Edwards,  

Mrs Danielle and Mrs Wendy 

Our topic this term is: 
 

Our topic this term is Night and Day. 

 

We will be reading different stories that focus on 

differences between night and day, such as, 

Peace at Last, Funny Bones and Stickman. We will 

also be learning about the festivals Diwali, 

firework night and Christmas and we will be 

exploring how these festivals are celebrated. 

Please do pop any bonfire photos you might take 

onto tapestry for us to share! 

 

  

Request for natural materials and 

boxes: 
 

In Nursery we use natural materials for lots 

of our activities such as counting, patterns 

or just talking about the natural world. If 

your child finds any conkers, pinecones or 

similar items we would love some extra 

items to have in class. We also always 

appreciate cardboard boxes, egg boxes 

and kitchen roll tubes for our  junk 

modelling too. 

Anti-Bullying: 
 

This term we will be exploring a story 

called ‘The DaisyChain’ in this story we 

will review and dicuss themes of being 

kind and thoughtful and we will be 

making chains and dressing up with 

odd socks! Look out for photos of all 

the fun we will be having on tapestry! 

And watch this space for further 

deatails on dress up day! 

Getting dressed: 
As the weather gets colder we will be 

focusing on children getting dressed 

on their own. It would be very helpful if 

families could also encourage their 

children to get dressed and put on 

their coats and shoes independently at 

home. Please ensure all clothing items 

are labelled. 

Tapestry: 
 

It has been wonderful to see so many parents 

contributing to and accessing your child’s 

tapestry profiles! It is great to see observations 

of the fun activities that your child has been 

doing at home – please keep them coming! 

 

If you have not yet joined Tapestry or need 

any help with accessing Tapestry, please 

email wfeyfs@wingfield.compassps.uk. 
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